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16/06/2024  10:52:132024/2042/P PETITNSUP

P

 Jerome Leibovici As a neighbour, I believe the arch windows do not add any aesthetic value and have a preference that 

windows with a frame which match the main house would look much nicer.

17/06/2024  09:47:542024/2042/P SUPPRT Shao Lin As an immediate neighbour (Flat 4, 162 Haverstock Hill), I have no issues with replacing the arched windows 

with rectangular sash frames, that match the rest of the 162 building.

15/06/2024  22:27:362024/2042/P SUPPRT Crispin Gray We live next door to The Coach House (have done for many years) and are happy to see the proposed 

alterations go ahead.  In particular we agree that the window replacements would make sense.  Like the 

windows in the front of the main house, the Coach House windows are also visible from the street as one 

walks by.  However the main house windows are not arched - so it would be appropriate if the Coach House 

windows matched.
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